
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Dear	Praying	Brothers	and	Sisters,	 	 	 																																																						June	2018	
	
					The	Lord	has	blessed	us	with	a	son!	Levi	Timothy	
Hawes	was	born	on	May	21st	measuring	at	8lbs	1oz	
and	20.5	inches.	Thank	you	so	much	for	your	prayers!	
Both	mother	and	baby	are	doing	well.	Levi’s	birth	
certificate,	Social	Security	Number,	and	Passport	all	
came	in	record	time.	We	have	filed	for	his	PNG	visas.	
This	is	the	part	we	have	the	least	control	over,	but	God	
has	absolute	control.	We	are	planning	on	returning	
August	16th.	
	
				God	has	been	providing	for	the	textbooks	and	Bibles	for	Goroka	Baptist	Bible	College	in	a	
marvelous	way.	A	church	raised	the	funds	we	needed	for	the	Creation	Science	material.	
Another	church	has	committed	to	help	us	raise	funds	for	the	Greek	and	Hebrew	Bibles	for	
our	Biblical	langue	classes.	Praise	God	we	were	able	to	get	high	quality	digital	maps	and	
PowerPoint’s	purchased	for	the	Bible	College	at	an	incredible	price!	Also,	a	church	has	
raised	the	necessary	funds	for	one	of	the	five	projectors.	We	deeply	appreciate	your	
sacrificial	gifts	for	the	Lord’s	work	in	Papua	New	Guinea.		
	
				God	has	been	opening	some	incredible	doors	with	the	publishing	companies.	We	have	an	
order	for	the	remainder	of	the	Bibles	and	some	more	of	the	textbooks.	The	company	will	
give	us	a	58%	discount,	but	we	still	need	about	$9,000	for	this	purchase.	
	
					Thank	you	to	all	of	you	who	have	sent	us	used	books!	We	now	have	about	half	of	the	
used	books	we	need.	Once	again	if	anyone	has	used	Bible	Dictionaries,	Apologetics	books,	
or	missionary	biographies;	they	can	be	mailed	to	545 Mulberry Street, Elizabethtown, 
Pennsylvania 17022. One by one we are getting closer to supplying the 60 students at GBBC and 
local pastors with needed study material.  
 
     I was able to speak to Pastor Jack on Sunday right before he left to go up to the church plant 
at Sagifa. Please keep praying as opposition from the village has kept the people from putting a  

grass roof on our temporary structure. Many times in the 
past we have seen the Lord turn what appeared to be a 
major road block into something that moved the church 
plant forward. We are once again praying for the Lord to 
work as only He can.  

	

For	His	glory,	
Tim,	Leandra,	Lydia,	and	Levi	Hawes		


